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Cincinnati Flight Standards District OfflCe 
4358 Ferguson Drive 
Cincinnati, OH 45245 
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Fax: 513-842-9620 

May 20,201 1 

Timothy W. Monville 
NTSB 
8240 NW 52 Terrace, Suite 418 
Doral, FL 33 166 

Dear Mr. Monville: 

On May 13,201 1 I Witnessed the teardown of the two propellers identified in the report dated 
May 19,201 1 submitted to you by Tom McCreary of Hartzell Propeller, Inc. 

I have read the report and concur with the observations as stated by Mr. McCreary. 

Sincerely, 

Aviation Safety Inspector 

4358 Ferguson Drive 
Cincinnati, OH 45245 
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